
On Wed, May 28, 2025 at 12:37 PM William Frossard <williamfrossard@att.net> wrote:
Good afternoon,
I would like to request a copy of all bidders and their prices received for the 2022 custodial cleaning services approved at
the April 20th, 2022 school board meeting. Please advise.
Thank you,
William Frossard
20563 S. Graceland Ln.
Frankfort, IL 60423
708-262-6536 
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